
 

 

 
18th May 2022 

Dear Parents/ Carers  
 

Re: Year 6 Parents’ Coffee Morning and Book Share 
 
We are delighted to invite our Year 6 Parents to join us for a coffee morning on Tuesday 24th May 
– between 9am and 10am.  
During the morning, you will be able to enjoy a short presentation from Year 6 children. 
 
In the afternoon on Tuesday 24th May, the Year 6 classrooms will also be open from 3.30pm – 
4pm. This will be an opportunity for your child to share their learning with you during this year – 
and a chance for you to see their books. We very much hope you will be able to join us for this 
time, and enjoy the chance to see your child’s learning. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mrs Tracy Keefe 
Headteacher 
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